
Republic of the Philippines
Department of Finance

INSURANCE COMMISSION
1 071 United Nations Avenue

Manila

ADVISORY
27 January 2020

Please be advised that the lnsurance Commission wil! celebrate its
71st Anniversary e020 Strengthenang Week Celebration) on
Tuesday, 28 January 2020.

ln connection thereto, the Licensing Division shall render services
until 12:00 noon only. The services shal! be limited to receiving of
official documents and answering of inquiries.

Normal office operations shall resume on Wednesday, 29 January
2020.

Please be guided accordingly.
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